Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
November 5, 2005

The meeting came to order at 10:05 at the Sushi restaurant.
Only a few brave souls rode their motorcycles to the meeting today.

OLD BUSINESS:

October 1 — Season ending ride

October 2 — Vancouver Toy Run

October 2 — Demo rides and Barbeque. The demo rides were going pretty well until the
RAIN started. On behalf of Trev Deeley’s we would like to thank all the volunteers that

Christmas.

October 15 — Road Captain’s meeting

October 16 — Fraser Valley Toy Run

October 22 - Tinseltown Matinee and Dinner. This year was not very successful. We
may consider not putting this event on the calendar next year.

October 29 — HOG Fest Harleyween. Very successful, fun party for everyone that
attended. Thank you to John and Marlene for hosting this event.

NEW BUSINESS:

Terry Rea introduced Gary Lanyon at the meeting today. He will be helping coordinate
the move from the Trev Deeley’s “now” location to the new location. If you have any
questions or would like to see the plans of the new building, see Gary at the store.

Terry also would like you to check out the new items in the store inciuding the new
‘HOG’ Road King bike located by coffee corner.

Gerry Rooyakkers was not able to make the meeting today. He left a letter for Diane to
read at the meeting. It was as follows:

This is the time of year when you should take extra care when riding. You should wear
high visibility gear and give yourself lots more room to stop. ICBC says that we have

The 2006 T-shirt design for the Burn Camp Ride is now completed and approved by
Harley-Davidson.

At the HOG Christmas dinner on November 26™ we will have the following items up for
silent auction: An Extra-Large Leather Coat donated by Klaus Jacobsen. This jacket
was taken to Linda Leathers and a Harley-Davidson and a Burn Camp Ride crest was
sewn on. Darwin donated the Harley-Davidson crest and Linda donated her time.
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